
From: Sudhir Daya 

Sent: 19 September 2016 12:55 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Application reference 2016/4803/P 

 

Dear Camden Council Planning 

 

The residents of Troyes House are opposed to the installation of the mobile phone mast on top of 

Troyes House. 

 

We would like to clarify what exact personal  information Camden Council requires for a postal 

planning objection letter.On the online version you require certain information, what your 

website does not state exactly what personal information you require from a postal objection. 

 

We look forward to a very prompt reply to this e=mail given that we as residents have only been 

given 21 days to object to the application. 

 

 

 

 

--  

Thank you. 

 

Sudhir Daya 

 

on behalf of the Troyes House residents group (THRG) 

 

 
 


